
June 12, 2019 

Mohnton Borough Council met in regular session on the above date. Members present were Dale 

Eisenhofer, Joe Russ, Mary Gudikunst, Tim Moll, and President Mike DeFeo who presided. Also present 

was borough solicitor Hoffert & Klonis and Mayor Gary Kraft.  Council members Brad Grauel  and Dave 

Kurczewski were not present. 

 

The minutes of the May 2019 meetings were approved with a motion made by Tim Moll, seconded by 

Dale Eisenhofer with all voting in favor. 

 

Curing in the area of the borough hall that was damaged during snow plowing was quoted for repairs in 

the amount of $2875.00. Dale Eisenhofer made a motion to approve the expense, seconded by Tim Moll 

with all voting in favor. 

 

ENGINEER 

1. Payment to M & A Excavating in the amount of $22,502.60 was approved after a motion was made 

by Tim Moll, seconded by Dale Eisenhofer and duly passed by council. 

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 

1. Report submitted. 

POLICE CHIEF 

1. Report submitted. 

FIRE CHIEF 

1. Report submitted. 

PRESIDENT 

1. Dale Eisenhofer made a motion to approve canceling the July work session, seconded by Tim Moll 

with all voting in favor. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 

 

FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION 

1. Dale attended the Community Days meeting last week and they have asked for any police officers on      

   duty attend Community Days during their shift. 

BUILDINGS, GROUNDS & ZONING 

1. A quote was received from Seidels Tree Service to remove dead trees at the park and mill the stumps.      

    The quote was approved with a motion made by Dale Eisenhofer not to exceed $2895 and seconded     

    by Tim Moll.  

2. The borough received a quote to make some repairs to the grandstand roof, however the structure     

    also needs addressed. These repairs will be included as part of a larger project. If any areas become   

    immediate safety concerns they will be taped off. 

 

The Treasurer’s Report was approved and the bills were approved to be paid after a motion was made 

by Dale Eisenhofer and seconded by Tim Moll. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  


